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As a resident of Maida Hill  I would like to submit the following comments: 
 
1) roof terraces: create a lot of noise for neighbouring residents esp during evening and nighƫme use. Create a 
feeling of being overlooked. Rubbish and cigareƩes get dropped in to neighbouring gardens 
 
2) rain gardens: yes please! Please encourage residents to remove concrete from their front and back gardens to 
create more soak ways. This also reduces damp in Victorian properƟes!! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Anisha 




